
Eden Epic 

Traffic Control Plan 

On September 28, 2019, the Eden Epic  will follow the skyline trail from the north end of Ogden

valley. 

We seek to be low impact on roads and trails. We will have spotters located at the road crossings to 

stop runners and send them across the road when there are no vehicles.  

 

Traffic will not be affected by our riders as they are only crossing the roads and using shoulders. 


